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Greetings from the Windham Conservation District! I 

hope you and your families are doing well and staying 

healthy. An unusually warm fall season is finally over, 

and it looks like we may have a white Christmas this 

year. The conservation district has several exciting 

events in the works for the new year, including a Meet 

the District event for producers, agricultural workshops, 

and the much-anticipated annual plant sale and trout 

sale. To find out more, read one! 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the district                                               

if you are looking for help with a natural                                        

resource concern.  

Best Wishes

Cory Ross

District Manager



2022 Plant and Tree Sale 

The pickup day for the 2022 Plant Sale will be held on

Saturday, May 7th at Green Mountain Orchards in Putney, 

from 9 AM until 12 Noon. 

We will begin accepting orders online and by mail on 

Monday, January 3rd. Ordering online is the best way to 

make sure you get exactly what you want – as the website 

updates our inventory in real time. Those wishing to order

by mail are encouraged to do so as early as possible. In

the event that you do order something by mail that has 

sold out, we will contact you to arrange a replacement 

item or a refund. 

You can access the online store and the order form and 

product description starting January 3rd by visiting: 

https://windhamcountynrcd.org/continuing-

programs/plant-sale/

New this year – The Southeast Chapter of the University of 

Vermont Extension Master Gardeners will be partnering 

with the district on the plant sale. Master gardeners will

help with plant sale preparations and provide free advice 

to customers on pick up day. 

Plant sale orders packaged up and 

ready to be picked up at last year’s 

sale. 

https://windhamcountynrcd.org/continuing-programs/plant-sale/


An Opportunity for Agricultural and Forest 

Product Producers to Learn about the 

District’s Programming and provide input 

into future district plans! 





A new funding opportunity for conservation 

work on farms and forest lands in Vermont: 



If you are a producer interested in learning more about 

Source Water Protection Area funding for your operation, 

please contact the district. We can help! 

windhamcountynrcd@gmail.com 802-689-3024

mailto:windhamcountynrcd@gmail.com


Interested in helping native plants in Vermont? Consider 

volunteering with the Plant Conservation Volunteer 

Program at the Native Plant Trust: 





A New Funding Opportunity for Farms in

Windham County!

American Farmland Trust is offering $5,000 microgrants 

to provide direct financial assistance to farmers. 

80% of these funds will be spent on projects that 

improve the resiliency of livestock operations through 

improved soil health or other regenerative agricultural 

practices in specific counties in Western New England 

– including Windham County. 

To learn more, please visit: https://farmland.org/new-

england-farmer-microgrants-program/

If you would like help navigating the application 

process, please reach out to the district. 

https://farmland.org/new-england-farmer-microgrants-program/

